MINUTES OF THE SPARTA PUBLIC LIBRARY BOARD OF DIRECTORS

October 1, 2007

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Sparta Public Library Board of Directors was called to order by President Domenica McDonald at 7:00 p.m. on October 1, 2007 in the library’s research area.

Members present:
Don Adams


Absent:  None




Anne Bourner




Richard Cavalier




Mary Ann Clendenin




Steve Gerlach




Domenica McDonald




Helen Menke




Darlene Prest




Janice Taylor

Cristy Stupegia, Librarian

The minutes of the October 1, 2007 meeting were distributed and read.  It was moved by Anne Bourner and seconded by Helen Menke to approve the minutes.  Motion carried unanimously.

Treasurer’s Report – Helen Menke

The Treasurer’s report for the month of September 2007 was reviewed.  It was moved by Anne Bourner and seconded by Darlene Prest to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  Motion carried unanimously.

It was moved by Janice Taylor and seconded by Steve Gerlach to pay the October bills plus any outstanding bills.  Motion carried unanimously.

Librarian’s Report – Cristy Stupegia:

It was moved by Don Adams and seconded by Steve Gerlach to approve the Disaster Plan Form.  Motion Carried unanimously.

It was moved by Mary Ann Clendenin and seconded by Anne Bourner to approve a partnership between the library and the University of Illinois Extension creating programming for youth, ages 5 – 7.  Motion carried unanimously.

It was moved by Darlene Prest and seconded by Janice Taylor to accept the librarian’s report.  Motion carried unanimously.

It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Darlene Prest

Secretary of the Board

